
Common.Ith Edison 
1400 Opus I" e 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 

Mr. John B. Martin 
Regional Admirustrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, IL 60532-4351 

December 30, 1993 

Subject: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 
Completion of UFSAR Rebaseline Project 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

References: (a) R. Stols to T. Murley letter dated October 2, 1989. 

(b) T. Ross to T. Kovach letter, dated June 7, 1989. 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

Reference (b) transmitted the findings from the NRC's review of Revision 5 
and 6 to the Quad Cities Station Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR). 
As a result of that evaluation and in response to the concerns identified, 
Commonwealth Edison committed to a program described in Reference (a) which 
would rebaseline the UFSAR for Dresden, Quad Cities and Zion Stations. 

The intent of this letter is to document the completion of the Dresden 
Station UFSAR rebaseline project. The rebaselined UFSAR was developed from 
the existing UFSAR and the· original FSAR including CECo's responses to the 
questions asked by the Atomic Energy Commission during the license application 
review. Other documents used during the development of the rebaselined UFSAR 
include the Technical Specifications, docketed correspondence between CECo and 
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), modifications and minor plant 
changes, General Electric design and purchasing specifications,. and documentation 
of many CECo programs including the Systematic Evaluation Program (SEP) and 
the Mark I Containment Program. 

This UFSAR replaces the previous UFSAR as part of the current licensing 
basis. Furthermore, due to the extent of reorganization and rewrite, this 
document is treated as an original issue and does not show revision bars in the 
margin. 
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Mr. John B. Martin - 2 - December 30, 1993. 

If there are any questions or comments, please contact Peter L. Piet at (708) 
663-7286. 

cc: Document Control Desk 
T. 0. Martin, Director DRS, Rill 
J. F. Stang, Project Manager, NRR 

Sincerely, 

~L£?~ 
4."'Ter L. Piet 

Nuclear Licensing Administrator 

M. N. Leach, Senior Resident Inspector, Dresden 
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